From: gill Lindsay

Sent: 17 December 2014 04:51

To: Evidence

Dear Mr McNicoll

Thank you for your letter of 5 December and the information you have provided. I am currently overseas on leave for the Christmas period and confirm I will of course be very pleased to liaise with you early on my return to Edinburgh to assist yourself and the Inquiry as you have requested.

Please note that I was not reluctant to assist the Inquiry at any time. My response to Ms Carol Campbell at that time related to providing my personal information being my personal home address to any person and to proper data protection issues of that personal information, which I have always retained as personal and confidential and as that address is a seasonal address. I hope this clarifies matters.

I will of course be pleased to contact you early on my return, to assist.

Kind regards

Gill Lindsay

This email has been received from an external party and has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

. ***************